Lower Street Southrepps

Norfolk NR11 8UG



Email: office@antinghamsouthrepps.org.uk







Friday 12th July 2024

Antingham & Southrepps Primary School

Invitation to Year 6 Leavers' Event

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

As we approach the end of the academic year, it is with a mixture of sadness and pride that we prepare to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children here at Antingham & Southrepps. I would like to invite you to the Year 6 Leavers' Event on Tuesday 16th July 2024, at 1:30pm. Please enter through the breakfast club/disabled entrance door.

The Year 6 children are welcome to come to school with a white t-shirt or shirt to be signed by staff and their peers, creating a keepsake of their time here. The Leavers' Assembly will take place in the main hall, where we will celebrate the achievements and memories of our Year 6 children. This is a significant milestone in their educational journey and we look forward to honouring their hard work, growth and the friendships they have built.

While it is always sad to see our children leave, we are incredibly proud of the individuals they have become and are excited for what the future holds for them. This event is an opportunity for us all to reflect on their time at our school, share memories and wish them well as they move on to their next adventure and beyond.

Parents and carers are welcome to take their child home after this event, allowing you to spend some special time together on this important day.

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating this momentous occasion together.

Kind regards,

Mr Elcock





